
 

JANUARY 1, 2024 

 
 Mayor Susan R. Marshall called the regular meeting of the Tuckerton Borough 

Council to order on January 1, 2024 at 12:37 pm. 

 

 Provisions of the Open Public Meetings Act were complied with as notice was 

published to the Beacon and the Asbury Park Press stating the time, date and place of this 

meeting. 

 

 The following members of Council were in attendance: Keith Vreeland, Brian 

Martin, Sam Colangelo Frank D’Amore, Michael Dupuis Sr., Ron Peterson and Mayor 

Marshall.   

 

Mayor Marshall led the salute to the flag.   

 

RESOLUTION #45-23 

 

RESOLUTION OF THE BOROUGH OF 

TUCKERTON, COUNTY OF OCEAN, STATE OF 

NEW JERSEY AUTHORIZING THE TAX 

COLLECTOR TO CANCEL 2023 TAXES DUE ON A 

PROPERTY GRANTED THE 100% DISABLED 

VETERAN EXEMPTION & REFUND THE 

RESULTING CREDIT BALANCE 

 

 Mr. Martin moved, second by Mr. Vreeland that Resolution #45-23 be approved as 

read.  It was so moved by the unanimous consent of Council. 

 

 Mr. Colangelo stated that trash and recycling will be picked up a day later this 

week because of the holiday. 

 

RESOLUTION #46-23 

 

RESOLUTION OF THE BOROUGH OF 

TUCKERTON, COUNTY OF OCEAN, STATE OF 

NEW JERSEY, TO CANCEL EXCESS WATER & 

SEWER CHARGES FOR THE YEAR 2023 

 

 Mr. Colangelo moved, second by Mr. Vreeland that Resolution #46-23 be 

approved as read.  It was so moved by the unanimous consent of Council.     

 

Mr. Dupuis moved, second by Mr. Vreeland that the minutes of the meetings of 

December 18, 2023 be approved.  It was so moved by unanimous consent of Council.   

 

Mr. Dupuis thanked the Borough employees for all their hard work. 

 



 

JANUARY 1, 2024 
 

Mr. Peterson congratulated the newly elected officials. 

 

RESOLUTION #47-23 

 

RESOLUTION OF THE BOROUGH OF 

TUCKERTON, COUNTY OF OCEAN, STATE OF 

NEW JERSEY, AUTHORIZING THE EXECUTION 

OF AN EMPLOYMENT AGREEMENT WITH THE 

CHIEF OF POLICE 

 

 Mr. Peterson moved, second by Mr. Vreeland that Resolution #47-23 be approved 

as read.  It was so moved by the unanimous consent of Council.    

 

 Mayor Marshall stated that she was hacked on Facebook and to be careful! She 

thanked Mr. Martin for helping her. 

 

 Mr. D’Amore moved, seconded by Mr. Dupuis to renew Tuckerton Taxi 

Company’s taxi license for the year 2024 and approve Kristian Elgamal as a driver for the 

year 2024. It was so moved by unanimous consent of council.  

 

Mr. Vreeland moved, second by Mr. Martin that the meeting be opened to the 

public.  

 

There being no comments or questions, Mr. Vreeland moved, second by Mr. 

Martin that the public portion of the meeting be closed.  It was so moved. 

 
Mr. Colangelo moved, second by Mr. Vreeland that the meeting be adjourned.  

The motion was unanimously approved at 12:44 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted,      

 

_______________________      

JENNY GLEGHORN, RMC     

BOROUGH CLERK   

   

Approved: 

 

 

______________________________ 

SUSAN R. MARSHALL 

MAYOR 


